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The goodness of creation! Many times the Church has had to 
defend the goodness of creation. Christ...in the very revelation of 
the mystery of the Father and of His love, makes man fully 
manifest to himself and brings to light his exalted vocation. So 
many people cannot see the glory of God in Jesus Christ. 

This is because of the sin of Adam of Eve. And even our own 
personal sins. The image of God is present in every human being. 
In 2020, Pope Francis wrote an encyclical letter. It is call Brothers 
and Sisters All. He revived the idea from the meeting he had while 
meeting with a Muslim. 

The meeting was with the Grand Imam Ahmed El—Tayeb with 
whom he met in Abu Dhabi. Together they declared, “God has 
created all human beings equal in rights, duties, and dignity, and 
has called them to live together as brothers and sisters.” Sounds 
like our Declaration of Independence. 

We hold these truths to be self-evident, that all men are created 
equal, that they are endowed by their creator with certain 
unalienable rights, that among these are Life, Liberty, and the 
Pursuit of Happiness. Will Pope Leo XIV help us to understand 
better, this principle, since he comes from the USA? I hope so. 

I remember you at Mass!  

Hope does not disappoint! 

 

 


